From: MEOL <MEOL@volusia.org>

To: VolusiaExposed.Com <volusiaexposed@cfl.rr.com>, Joanne Magley
" <JMagley@volusia.org>

Cc: Larry Langdon <LLangdon@volusia.org>, Mark Flowers <MFlowers@volusia.org>
Subject: Re: PRR - Inmate Timothy Coffman
Date: Thu, 05 Jul 2018 12:43:36 -0400

Good afternoon,

The report you are requesting, Timothy Coffman (#18-07-464) has a pending manner of death at this
time. I have recorded this request and will email to you the moment it becomes public record.

Sincerely,

Elizabeth G. Duncan

Staff Assistant II

Volusia County Medical Examiner Office
(386) 258-4060 ext. 11124

eduncan@volusia.org

>>> "VolusiaExposed.Com" <volusiaexposed@cfl.rr.com> 7/5/2018 12:27 PM >>>
Joanne (others)

**\olusiaExposed.Com files this public record request for the autopsy
report on a Inmate Timothy Coffman #1024383.

From an arrest report we have obtained - Coffman was arrested by the
South Daytona Police on 6-29-2018. Was taken to the hospital - whereas
VCDC took over custody.

Mr. Coffman died while in custody.

VolusiaExposed.Com has received allegations that basically infer that
Coffman was beaten to death by the arresting officers.

We obviously intend to review those allegation.

**We also request (PRR) Mr. Coffman's booking photo from his 6-29-2018
arrest.

Currently the jail's website is using an old booking photo from an 2-
24-2018 arrest of Mr. Coffman under booking number 1016089 - as his
booking photo for his 6-29-2018 arrest. (see attached PDF)

We would imagine that the jail has an accurate and true booking photo
of the 6-29-2018 arrest - in fact, we suspect they (VCDC) are legally
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required to take and maintain such a booking photo.

Please use our below email address as our point of contact. And advise
us in advance of any cost that are associated with our PRR.

Regards,

VolusiaExposed.Com
volusiaexposed@cfl.rr.com



